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Seaman	High	School		
Alumni	Association,	Inc.	

ALUMNI	NEWS	
SPRING GREETINGS FROM YOUR PRESIDENT 

 
Hope	this	newsletter	finds	all	of	you	healthy	and	happy	and	enjoying	the	first	few	

months	of	2024!		Take	a	few	moments	now	to	sit	and	find	out	what’s	happening	with	your	former	
classmates	and	at	your	alma	mater.	
	
We’ve	heard	from	lots	of	different	classes	about	their	upcoming	class	reunions	so	make	sure	you	check	
out	pages	6-8	for	all	the	details.		Also,	if	we	didn’t	have	information	about	your	specific	class	reunion,	
please	contact	us	and	let	us	help	you	spread	the	word.	
	
We	are	so	sorry	to	see	Kathy	Carrow	Johnson,	Class	of	’74,	move	on	from	her	many	years	as	the	Alumni	
Association	secretary.		She	has	done	a	super	job	of	keeping	the	minutes	from	our	meetings	(no	matter	
how	many	times	we	veer	off	topic!),	putting	the	newsletter	together,	and	being	my	memory	when	I	don’t	
get	things	done	in	a	timely	matter.		Kathy	has	done	her	position	well	and	though	we	say	she’ll	be	a	hard	
act	to	follow,	we	know	that	there	is	another	alum	out	there	that	is	just	waiting	for	a	chance	to	get	involved	
and	join	us	for	our	monthly	meetings.		We	have	a	Secretary	and	an	Asst	Secretary	so	if	you	would	be	
interested	in	one	of	these	position’s	please	get	in	touch	with	me	and	I	can	give	you	more	details.	
	
We	still	have	SHS	Alumni	T-shirts	to	sell	and	we’d	like	to	thank	a	local	North	Topeka	business	for	
displaying	these	shirts	and	selling	them	for	us.		You	can	stop	at	Stumpy’s,	2104	NW	Topeka	Blvd,	and	buy	
an	Alumni	shirt	and	peruse	their	variety	of	Kansas	made	products	and	smoked	cheese.		The	owner	is	a	
2004	SHS	Alumni,	Quint	Cook!!!		Let	them	know	how	much	we	appreciate	their	willingness	to	help	us	in	
this	way.			
	
The	last	thing	I’d	like	to	draw	your	attention	to	is	the	banquet	reservation	on	page	11.		It	is	the	50th	SHS	
Alumni	Banquet!!!		We	would	love	to	see	members	from	every	single	class	represented	at	the	banquet	this	
year	so	call	a	couple	classmates	and	make	it	happen.		You	won’t	be	sorry!		We	eat	in	the	commons	are	and	
we	have	a	short	program,	announce	scholarship	winners,	and	give	door	prizes	as	we	relax	in	the	
auditorium.		Stop	at	Stumpy’s	to	buy	a	SHS	Alumni	T-shirt	to	wear,	make	your	reservations	and	tell	us	
what	classmates	you’d	like	to	sit	with,	and	spend	an	evening	with	us.		We’ll	see	you	there!!	
 
REMINDER:  The newsletter will be going all digital after this year due to rising costs.  
If you have not already subscribed to the printed version for $10.00 per year, the form 
to do that is on page 10. Be sure to send us your email to get it digitally! 
 

Messages from Alumni 
 

1955	–	Carol	Nieman	Portanova	–	Thank	you	for	all	the	work	you	do.		Really	enjoy	the	newsletter.	

1957	–	Robert	Eslinger	–	Thanks	for	your	efforts	in	keeping	alumni	informed.		Like	the	idea	of	email	newsletters.			
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1957	&	1958	–	James	&	Connie	Galligher	Lough	–	Thanks	again	for	all	your	hard	work	–	we	really	enjoy	the	
Alumni	Newsletter!	
	
1958	–	Fredrick	L.	Gilliland	–	Judith	Gilliland	Starkey,	Class	of	1956,	passed	away	8/25/23.		Our	whole	group	of	
siblings	are	all	alumni	of	Seaman.		In	honor	of	her	and	the	Gilliland	siblings	who	have	passed,	I	am	donating	to	the	
Scholarship	Fund.	
		
1958	&	1960	–	Jim	D.	&	Roberta	Carpenter	Andrews	–	We	thank	you	all	for	the	work	you	do	to	keep	the	
Association	moving	on.		I	remember	the	late	1950’s	and	early	1960’s.		It	was	rough	for	the	newsletter	to	continue.		
We	all	worked	on	it	so	it	is	still	operating	in	2023.		“Great	Work!”.		It	is	fun	and	interesting	to	get	the	newsletter.		
Thanks	to	you	all!	
	
1958	–	Morris	Jenkins	–	We	are	still	in	Cheyenne,	WY.		Sharon	and	I	have	been	married	62	years.		We	have	4	gown	
children	and	9	grandchildren	some	in	Wyoming,	Colorado	and	Kansas.		We	have	been	retired	for	about	16	years.		We	
have	enjoyed	traveling	and	hobbies.		Since	last	May,	we	went	to	Kansas	and	got	Covid.		I	haven’t	been	able	to	do	
much.		Enjoy	the	Seaman	News,	keep	it	coming!	
	
1960	–	Bob	Carter	–	Hello	Class	of	1960	and	all	the	other	Vikings	out	there.		We	still	live	west	of	Valley	Falls	with	
my	wife,	Sue	Ann	of	62	years.		Between	grandkids	and	great	grandkids,	we	now	have	30.		Sorry	to	hear	about	the	
passing	of	Marsha	Ann	Dillon	Chestnut	and	Sally	Jo	Brill	Hisey.		Also,	good	to	hear	about	my	cousins!		Go	Vikings!!	
	
1960	–	Judy	McNorton	McFarlin	–	Thank	you	for	all	you	do!		I	loved	my	high	school	years!	
	
1960	–	Larry	&	Carolyn	Olden	Miller	–	Thank	you	for	offering	this	alternative.		I	keep	a	notebook	with	all	the	
newsletters	so	I	can	look	back	and	keep	track	of	deaths.		I	can’t	always	rely	on	memory!	
	
1961	–	Bill	Gillespie	–	On	Veteran’s	Day,	we	thank	all	who	served	our	country.		’61	Joe	Maxwell	and	I	maintain	a	
database	of	Seaman	Alumni,	past	and	present,	who	have	served	in	our	Armed	Forces.		Our	list	includes	some	1,263	
classmates.		If	you’d	like	to	send	me	names	of	Alumni	serving,	who	have	served,	etc.,	you	can	email	me	at	
doc0581@gmail.com.		I’d	be	happy	to	send	you	a	listing	of	your	classmates	for	reunions,	etc.		To	the	publishing	staff	
of	the	Alumni	News,	thank	you	for	your	publishing	skills	and	your	hard	work	in	making	this	publication	available	to	
us.		Very	enjoyable	reading!	
	
1961	–	Marsha	Lee	Furman	Kirkland	–	I	look	forward	to	receiving	the	news	of	Seaman	High.		I	realize	it’s	not	
always	easy	putting	all	the	info	together.		Thank	you!	
	
1961	–	David	&	Babara	Charles	McDougal	–	Enjoy	staying	in	touch.		Time	flies	when	you	play	the	banjo!		We	met	
at	Seaman	High	School.		Both	of	us	earning	degrees	at	K-State.		Barb	retired	and	volunteered	in	an	after-school	
program	for	underprivileged	Mexican	immigrant	children.		Dave	plays	the	5-string	banjo	and	sings	bluegrass	music	
and	is	restoring	a	’48	Ford.	
	
1963	–	Ardeth	Warner	Cattrell	–	I	spent	23	years	teaching	at	East	Indianola.	
	
1964	–	Dave	Meneley	–	Thanks	for	the	newsletter,	it	is	enjoyed	very	much.			
	
1964	–	Roger	Stover	–	Thanks	to	everyone	for	their	efforts	and	contributions	that	keep	the	Alumni	Newsletter	
going.		My	wife	is	a	Silver	Lake	Alum	who	has	friends	and	family	that	went	to	Seaman.		We	both	greatly	appreciate	
the	newsletter.		We	live	in	Austin,	Texas	now	and	are	doing	well.	
	
1965	&	1967	–	Ron	and	Linda	Miller	Graybeal	–	Thank	you	for	all	your	work	putting	the	newsletter	together	and	
keeping	track	of	alumni.	
	
1966	–	Sheila	K.	Corbin	Hill	–	Thank	you	so	much	for	all	the	work	the	Alumni	Association	has	done	and	continues	
to	do!	These	past	57	years		have	flown	by	so	quickly.		I	will	always	be	thankful	for	my	Seaman	(USD	345)	education	
and	friends!	
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1967	–	Janet	Garton	Stark	–	I	always	like	getting	the	newsletter.		Brings	good	memories.		Bill	and	I	had	50	good	
years	together.		A	bit	poor	but	he	dearly	loved	teaching.		We	never	lacked	necessities	and	now	have	a	great	family	
looking	out	for	Mom,	Grandma	and	Great	Grandma!	
	
1967	–	Bud	Weiler	–	Being	“old”	school	I	prefer	to	read	from	paper	rather	than	off	a	computer	screen.	Appreciate	
the	newsletter	and	all	the	work	you	do.	“Seaman	High,	our	fair	school…”	
	
1968	–	Pamela	K.	Coburn	Alejos	–	Thank	you	for	all	your	hard	work.		I	enjoy	the	newsletter.	
	
1968	–	Cheryl	Ritchie	Hartzler	–	Thanks	so	much	to	all	the	Alumni	Association	Officers	and	all	involved.		You	are	
appreciated.		Especially	being	out	of	state,	it	keeps	me	connected!		Proud	to	be	a	Seaman	Viking!	
	
1968	–	John	(Bob)	Morrison	–	I	really	enjoy	the	newsletter.		Thank	you	for	all	your	hard	work.	
	
1968	–	Charlotte	(Charles)	Pfefer	–	Thank	you	for	all	the	effort	you	put	forth	to	keep	us	all	informed!	
	
1971	–	Melanie	Huxman	Hickok	–	Enjoy	reading	the	Seaman	Alumni	Newsletter.		Thanks	for	the	great	work	on	
putting	together	the	Alumni	Newsletter.	
	
1971	&	1973	–	Rick	&	Cindy	Neiswender	Slocum	–	Hi,	Rick	&	Cindy	Slocum	from	Pensacola,	FL!!		Thank	you	for	
the	option	to	continue	receiving	the	printed	newsletter	to	keep	us	updated.		We	always	enjoy	reading	it.		Thank	you!	
	
1975	–	Pam	Still	–	I	always	enjoy	reading	the	newsletter	and	keeping	up	with	former	classmates.		The	Class	of	1975	
wasn’t	able	to	have	their	45th	Class	Reunion	due	to	Covid	in	2020.		But	a	group	of	women	from	our	class	have	been	
getting	together	regularly	at	the	Viking	Grill.		I’ve	also	crashed	a	few	class	reunions	of	other	classes.		Always	a	
Viking!!	
	
1977	–	Kevin	Bennett	–	Enjoy	the	Newsletter!	
 
 
 

In Memory of…………… 
CLASS NAME CITY DATE 
1939 Mary "Grace" Thompson Goodnow Topeka, KS 11/26/23 

1946 Amer Plaisted Jr. Littleton, CO 4/6/23 

1946 Joe Dean Stover Silver Lake, KS 12/13/23 

1947 Shirley Ann Fairbanks Burtch Denton, TX 9/7/23 

1947 Joye A Nieman Slocum Topeka, KS 11/17/23 

1947 Wilma Jeanine Dunlap Thompson Winfield, KS 2/3/15 

1951 Wendell B "Chris" Christian Topeka, KS 11/7/23 

1953 Jere T. Brunton Greenwood, CA 6/6/23 

1955 Kay Horton Conn Topeka, KS 12/31/23 

1956 Ernestine Ann Adams Tecumseh, KS 9/23/23 

1958 Gary Earl Moden (attended) Topeka, KS 2/11/24 

1959 Jimmie Leon "Jim" Cole Topeka, KS 2/17/24 

1959 Sandra Rhoades Nenstiel Las Vegas, NV 12/30/19 

1960 Sandy Michael Darnell Topeka, KS 11/22/23 
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1960 Roger Lynn Hibbs Topeka, KS 2/5/24 

1960 Patricia "Pat" Shafer Peterson Topeka, KS 1/12/24 

1961 Patricia A. Davis McCoy (attended) Topeka, KS 10/22/23 

1961 Larry D. Peterson Topeka, KS 9/26/23 

1962 Larry Merl Miles Topeka, KS 1/7/24 

1964 Brenda Kay Bennett Hart Topeka, KS 1/31/24 

1964 Jean Peterson Morgan Topeka, KS 8/17/23 

1965 Lonny Ray Busey Valley Falls, KS 11/2/23 

1965 Kenneth E "Ken" Merritt Meriden, KS 2/12/24 

1965 Sharon Louise Mills Tefft Topeka, KS 1/15/24 

1966 Earl W. Glenn (attended) Lake Ozark, MO 7/12/23 

1966 Bernard Orion "Berney" Williams Lawrence, KS 4/7/23 

1967 Nancy Sue Daugherty Fisher Topeka, KS 11/6/23 

1967 Carol Cummings Runnebaum Carbondale, KS 12/3/23 

1968 Christine A. Decker Wagner Upper Sandusky, OH 10/22/22 

1969 Diana K. Currey Dunton Berryton, KS 10/11/23 

1970 Carol Ann Gruber Beaver Topeka, KS 12/6/23 

1970 Joseph "Joe" Dean DeHart Laguna Woods, CA 10/4/23 

1972 Michiel "Mike" Nelson Ford Holton, KS 9/18/23 

1973 Lou Ann Stubbs Hayes Des Moines, IA 11/27/23 

1974 Sheree Lyn Myers Gomez Topeka, KS 9/22/23 

1974 Patty A. Hogan Silver Lake, KS 2/3/24 

1974 Robert Glen Sample, Jr. Topeka, KS 2/23/24 

1977 Patrick "Pat" Paslay aka "Paz Man" (attended) Rupert, ID 1/17/24 

1979 Kathryn D. "Kat" Falley (attended) Topeka, KS 10/4/23 

1982 James "Jim" Trimble Wakarusa, KS 11/13/23 

1985 Brian Paul Steinbock Topeka, KS 11/19/23 

1985 Monty Joseph White Topeka, KS 12/7/23 

1988 James Christopher Beach Topeka, KS 11/13/23 

1988 James "DJ" Hanvy (attended) Topeka, KS 1/9/24 

1989 Angela Renee Bahner Stith Cedar Park, TX 9/8/23 

2004 Matthew Charles McElroy Gardner, KS 10/16/23 

2005 Kahlee Marie Crocker Hollister, MO 1/10/24 

2007 Joseph "Joey" Allen Martin Topeka, KS 9/18/23 

2008 Alycia A. Noriega Topeka, KS 10/30/23 

2019 Katera Mayfield (attended) Topeka, KS 10/22/23 
        



SEAMAN ALUMNI NEWS SPRING 2024 
	

	
	

5	

 

Robert F. Camien - Woodworking teacher and track 
and field coach for many years.  The Seaman Relays 
were changed to the Bob Camien/Claudia Welch 
Invitational Relays to honor both of them for their 
years of service to the Seaman District.  

Naples, FL 9/3/23 

    

 

Beverly Jane Minton-Eddins - after moving back to 
Topeka in 1999, she taught elementary education in 
the Seaman District. 

Topeka, KS 12/6/23 

    

 
Grace Irene Hay-Yost - Worked in the cafeteria in the 
Seaman District 

Oskaloosa, KS 12/6/23 

 
THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR HELPING BUILD OUR                                                                                                            

SEAMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI SCHOLARSHIP ENDOWMENT 
	

1958 – Fredrick L. Gilliland     1958 & 1960 – Jim D. & Roberta  
         Carpenter Andrews 

1958 – Morris Jenkins     1960 – Jerry L. Griggs 
1961 – Marsha Lee Furman Kirkland   1963 – Ardeth Cattrell      
1963 – William (Bill) R. Williams    1964 – Jerry Glasgow 
1965 & 1967 – Ron & Linda Miller Graybeal  1967 – David M. Appelhanz 
1967 – Janet Garton Stark     1968 – In memory of Christine A. 

     Decker Wagner 
1970 – Deanna Falley Newman    1976 – Donna Henoch Karlen 
1976 – Lonnie & Brenda Kelly    1978 – Kevin Dean Stansbury 
 

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS TO THE                                                              
SEAMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

 
1952 – Peggy Hill Sprouse    1954 – Bob French   
1954 – Donna Paramore Kampsen   1956 – Sue Hermann Simmons 
1957 – Robert Eslinger    1957 & ’58 – James & Connie Galligher Lough 
1958 – Terry Ann Peel Barker   1958 – Morris Jenkins   
1960 – Bob Carter     1960 – Carrie Sue Robinson Cox  
1960 – Judy McNorton McFarlin   1960 – Larry & Carolyn Olden Miller  
1960 – Charlie Wooster    1961 – Paul E. Artzer   
1961 – Nancy Renyer Bell    1961 – Bill Gillespie 
1961 – Marsha Lee Furman Kirkland  1961 – Dave & Barb Charles McDougal 
1962 – Gary D. Dawdy    1962 – Herb & Glenda Massey        
1963 – Ardeth Cattrell         1963 & 1964 – Jack & Sharon Phillips Hassett 
1963 – John Swain     1963 – William (Bill) R. Williams 
1964 – Jerry Glasgow    1964 – Nick & Nan Tucker Hipsher 
1964 – Herbert J. Kessler    1964 – Steven Kirkwood   
1964 – Dave Meneley    1964 – Roger Stover  
1964 – Mike Tipton     1964 – Don Tarwater 
1964 -  Linda Walker     1965 & 1967 – Ron & Linda Miller Graybeal 
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	CLASS OF 1964 – 60TH Reunion 
  WHEN:   June 22, 2024 
  WHERE:  Viking Grille, 4731 NW  

Hunters Ridge Circle, Topeka, 
KS   

  TIME:  4 PM till ? 
 

Food and drinks available for purchase 
 

Contact either:   
Pat Myrick @ 785-286-0342 or 

   Bobbie Broadbent @ 785-221-3396	

	

1966 – Ted Appelhanz    1966 – Sheila K. Corbin Hill  
1967 – David M. Appelhanz    1967 -  Sandra DeHart Smith  
1967 – Janet Garton Stark    1967 – Bud Weiler 
1968 – Cheryl Ritchie Hartzler   1968 – John (Bob) Morrison 
1968 – Bill Pierson     1968 – In Memory of Christine A Decker Wagner 
1969 – Connie Runkle Arbogast   1969 – Randal G. Kahle 
1970 – Dean Bergquist –     1970 – Deanna Falley Newman  
  In memory of the Class of 1944  1971 – Judy Redmon Huerter 
1971 & 1973 – Rick & Cindy     1971 – Melanie Huxman Hickok 

Neiswender Slocum    1973 – Denise Stebbins Grimmett  
1973 & 1977 – Judy King-Pater &    1974 – Randy D. Herrick 

Ryan Pater    1975 – Michael E. & Debra L. 
     In memory of 1954 Mary Ann             Sheppeard Ebert 

Butterfield King and     1975 – Neil W. Horton 
       1970 Patti Pater Cameron   1975 – Pam Sill    
1977 – Kevin Bennett     1978 – Kevin Dean Stansbury  
1980 – Bob Fletcher     1983 – Melvin Bailey   
1983 – Laura Olson Petrie 
******************************************************************************************* 
 

REUNION INFORMATION 
 

    CLASS OF 1959 – 65TH Reunion 
     WHEN:  June 1, 2024 
     WHERE:  IHop at 551 US Hwy 24,  
     TIME:  NOON 
 
     There is a Holiday Inn near the IHOP 
     if you need to stay overnight.  If  
     you need information, contact: 
       JillAnn Mahoney-Dawdy @ 
            785-817-5042 
 
 

 

CLASS OF 1968:  Let's have a couple of "Luncheon Gatherings"! 

WHEN:    Monday - June 3, 2024 - 11:30 -         Tuesday - June 4, 2024 - 12:30 - 
Viking Grille & Sports Bar     The Pizza Parlor 
4731 NW Hunters Ridge Circle    1401 NE Seward Ave. 
in the main dining area. Oakland area; in their Party 

Room. 
 

Come Casual. We’re older but the same kids!!  See you there! 
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CLASS OF 1974: 50TH Reunion Activities 
1)  SHSAA 50th Annual Banquet, June 2, 2024, Seaman High School – see page  11 for 

information.   Class of 1974 will be recognized, classmates and partners usually sit together 
for the meal.  Please fill out the attached form and join us!  The Class of 1974 will lead the 
Flag Salute and National Anthem.  A short presentation will be given by a member of the Class 
of 1974 during the program.  Prior to the Banquet, we would like to get together with any 
interested classmates to prepare our presentation.  Watch for information on our Class 
Facebook page to stay up to date with Reunion and other news:   

Seaman High School Class of 1974 
 

2) SHS Class of 1974 - 50th Year Reunion, September 20-21, 2024 
Information and Registration will be sent in June.  How you receive your SHSAA Newsletter, by 
email or US Mail, is how you will receive this information. 

 
Friday Evening – Sept. 20th:       Meet & Greet, Hor d’oeuvres, Cash Bar, etc. 
Saturday Morning – Sept. 21st:       Golf Tournament 
Saturday Evening – Sept. 21st:       Plated Dinner, Cash Bar, Music, etc., 
LOCATION:  Hotel Topeka at City Center,  1717 SW Topeka Blvd, PHONE: 785.431.7200 
Discounted Lodging Block has been negotiated, now available to book. Use Group 
Code ’SHS74’ when making phone reservations or use: 
http://bookingss.ihotelier.com/bookings.jsp?groupID=4223846&hotelID=13576 or  

   https://reservations.travelclick.com/13576?groupID=4223846   
 

3) Homecoming Parade, Friday, October 4, 2024 (tentative date).   
We would like to have as many classmates as possible participate in the parade!  The Reunion 
Committee will spearhead this effort with updates at our Reunion and posted on our Facebook 
page.  A Get Together will follow at a yet undecided location.  Watch for Updates! 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CLASS OF 1989: 35TH YEAR REUNION VIKING FEST 
 

Did you graduate in the 80’s or 90’s?  Do you still like to have a good time? The Class of 1989 
would like to invite you to join us as we celebrate our 35th reunion this summer and decided to open 
it up to all classes from the 80’s and 90’s in what we are calling Viking Fest 2024.  It will be a good 
old fashioned parking lot party with two bands, food vendors, adult beverages, and lots of fun. 
	
DATE:     JUNE 22, 2024   LOCATION:        SUNRISE OPTIMIST CLUB 
TIME:    4:00 pm to 11:00 pm             PARKING LOT 
                720 NW 50TH ST 
COST:  $10 per person until May 1st            

$15 per person for the month of May  
$20 per person for the month of June until the event   

 
Tickets are available at VikingFest24.Eventbrite.com 

 
COME OUT AND CELEBRATE BEING A VIKING WITH US! 
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 Thanks to DeBackers HVAC 
    their support of the SHS  
        Alumni Association! 

 
 
 
 

 

          

             

 
The Seaman High School Alumni Association is looking for sponsors for our bi-yearly newsletter.  The 
cost of printing and mailing the newsletter is rising and our donations are becoming fewer by the year.   
 
If you have a business and would like to help us out and promote your business, we would love to 
have you sponsor our newsletter.  Cost for 2 newsletter printings, a post on Facebook thanking you 
and a post on Twitter will be $100.  We would need a PDF of your business card.  We usually print and 
mail the newsletter the first of April and first of October.   
*********************************************************************** 

 How would you like to win this 
            awesome Seaman Viking Quilt?? 
     

Jillann Mosher Mahoney-Dawdy, Class of 1959, 
made this Seaman quilt and has donated it to be 
raffled off to raise money for the SHS Alumni 
Association.   
After all Jillann’s hard work we are going to show 

this quilt off everywhere we can so expect to see 
it at the Alumni Banquet in June, as well as at 
some Seaman High School sporting events and 
some local businesses that will allow us to display 
it for an evening while we sell tickets. Tickets will 
be $1 for 1 or $5 for 6.   
We’ll announce on our Facebook page each time 

we’ll be somewhere to show it off and sell tickets.  
Your first chance will be at the high school on 
June 2, 2024 during the alumni banquet and your 
last chance to buy will be at the alumni banquet 
in June 2025 which is also the night we will draw 
the winner’s name!   
 

CLASS OF 2014:  10 YEAR REUNION 
	
DATE:     JUNE 8, 2024 
LOCATION:   VIKINGS GRILLE 
ADDRESS: 4731 NW HUNTERS RIDGE 

CIR, SUITE G 
    TOPEKA, KS 66618 
TIME:    7:00 p.m. – 11:00 p.m. 
COVER  
CHARGE: $10 person or $20 couple. 
      

         OPEN CASH BAR 
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KAW VALLEY BANK TREASURER'S REPORT     

09/01/23 BEGINNING BALANCE WITH BANK   $        4,548.44      
DEPOSITS AND INTEREST 

09/01/23-02/29/24 Donations and Reservations $        3,685.00    
09/01/23-02/29/24 Interest $                4.05    
09/01/23-02/29/24 Newsletter Subscriptions $           770.00    
09/01/23-02/29/24 T-shirt Sales $           149.00    
09/01/23-02/29/24 TOTAL DEPOSITS AND INTEREST   $        4,608.05  

EXPENSES 
10/16/23 Hall Printing - Newsletters $     (1,560.42)   

02/01/24 Embroidery Plus – T-shirts $        (179.05)   
02/13/24 Kathy Johnson - Postage $             (9.80)   

02/19/24 Lineage - Newsletters $     (1,019.72)   
09/01/23-02/29/24 TOTAL EXPENSES   $     (2,768.99) 

2/29/2023 ENDING BALANCE WITH BANK   $        6,387.50      

SILVER LAKE BANK ENDOWMENT TREASURER'S REPORT 

        
09/01/23 BEGINNING BALANCE WITH BANK   $     22,796.39      

DEPOSITS AND INTEREST 
09/01/23-02/29/24 Endowments $        5,730.00    
09/01/23-02/29/24 Interest $             80.84    

09/01/23-02/29/24 TOTAL DEPOSITS AND INTEREST   $        5,810.84      

EXPENSES 
09/01/23-02/29/24 TOTAL EXPENSES   $                      -    

        
2/29/2023 ENDING BALANCE WITH BANK   $     28,607.23      

PETTY CASH TREASURER'S REPORT     

09/01/23 BEGINNING BALANCE   $             51.50  
02/29/24 ENDING BALANCE   $             51.50      

ALL ACCOUNT SUMMARY 
        

02/29/24 Kaw Valley Operating Account Balance $        6,387.50  
02/29/24 Silver Lake Bank Endowment Account Balance $      28,607.23  
02/29/24 Petty Cash Balance $             51.50  
02/29/24 TOTAL BALANCE $     35,046.23  
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SEAMAN HIGH SCHOOL 
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION, INC. 

TOPEKA, KANSAS 
 

CONTRIBUTION FORM 
  

 
NAME             

(PLEASE PRINT)   (Please include maiden name) 
 

STREET ADDRESS           

City, state, zip            

Class of      Email address         (please print) 

 

Amount submitted for contribution      $     

Amount submitted For SCHOLARSHIP     $     

Amount to receive the printed NEWSLETTER ($10.00) by mail PER YEAR $     

 

Comments: 

              

              

              

              

              

              

PLEASE SUBMIT SEPARATE CHECKS FOR CONTRIBUTIONS,  
ENDOWMENTs AND NEWSLETTERS. 

MAKE CHECK PAYABLE TO:   
SEAMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

	
RETURN	TO:			 SEAMAN	HIGH	SCHOOL	ALUMNI	ASSOCIATION	
	 	 	 Attn:		Kathy	Johnson	
	 	 	 17215	Bowser	Dr.	
	 	 	 Hoyt,	KS.	66440	
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50th ANNUAL SEAMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI 
ASSOCIATION BANQUET 

 
Seaman High School, 4850 NW Rochester Rd., Topeka, KS 

 
SUNDAY JUNE 2, 2024 

VISITING AT 4:00 P.M. - DINNER AT 6:00 P.M. 
 

THERE WILL BE DOOR PRIZES - SO COME AND SEE IF YOU ARE A LUCKY WINNER!! 
 
Please retain the top portion of this form as a reminder. Fill out and detach 
the bottom portion to send with your check. We will do our best to honor seat 
requests - but remember to get your registration in early. 
************************************************************************************** 

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO “SEAMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION” 
AND MAIL WITH REGISTRATION TO: Kathy Johnson, 17215 Bowser Dr., Hoyt, KS 66440 

PHONE - 785-408-4945 
NOTE: The deadline for SHSAA receiving your registration or canceling is: 

******WEDNESDAY, May 17, 2024****** 
 

YOUR NAME_____________________________________________________CLASS OF______   
(Last)    (First)   (MI)   (Maiden)   

SPOUSE*________________________________________________________ CLASS OF______ 

(Last)    (First)   (MI)   (Maiden)  
GUEST*_________________________________________________________ CLASS OF______  

(Last)    (First)   (MI)   (Maiden)  
ADDRESS________________________________________________________________________  

CITY___________________________________STATE_______________________ZIP_________ 

*If not a Seaman Alumni, we do not need the class year. 

RESERVATIONS FOR DINNER (_______)  
@ $27.00  Per Person……………………$__________________  

Additional Donation for Operation of the Alumni Association…………$         
TOTAL ENCLOSED…………...……$_________________  
 

*****SEATING ASSIGNMENT: If you are both alumni, but graduated in different years, 
please check your choice of seating. We want to sit together at the Class of __________. 

We want to sit separately with our own Class of _____________ and _____________.  
If you have a guest who is not a Seaman Alumni, just note that and indicate where  

they wish to be seated.  If you would like to submit a contribution for the scholarship 
endowment please write a separate check. The checking account and endowment account 

are not at the same bank.  Thanks! 
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Reunion Info:  Class of:1959,1964,1968, 
1974,1989, 2014 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

SEAMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION OFFICERS 
President ’88  Paula Kelly Frey 1401 Nichols, Manhattan, KS 66503  785-341-6750 
Vice President ‘87  Gina Mentzer 4202 NW Walnut Rd., Topeka, KS 66618  785-221-0600 
Secretary                ’74  Kathy Carrow Johnson            17215 Bowser Dr., Hoyt, KS 66440   785-408-4945 
Asst. Secretary        ’88  Amy Jean Stone Harrison        5507 SW 13TH, Topeka, KS 66604   785-250-3345 
Treasurer                 ‘92  Fred Patton 339 NE 46th St., Topeka, KS 66617  785-969-0096 
Board Associate ’74  Brad Broadbent    1939 NE 70th St., Topeka, KS 66617  785-224-5819 
Board Associate ’75  Greg T. DeBacker    2907 NW Topeka Blvd., Topeka, Ks 66617  785-286-3029 
Board Associtae ’70  Karlin Banning Price    1224 NW Eugene St., Topeka, KS. 66608-1411       785-817-7581 
Board Associate ‘61  Robert Taylor    4813 SW Commanche Rd., Topeka, KS  66614 520-444-0664
  
If you have information you would like to have in the next Seaman Alumni Newsletter, please send the information to one of 
the officers listed above or email to this address:       Kathy Johnson – kajohnson172@gmail.com 
      

If you want to be removed from our mailing list please notify a SHSAA Board member. 
DON’T FORGET!! 

THE SEAMAN HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION HAS INFORMATION ON THE SEAMAN HIGH SCHOOL 
WEBSITE @ www.usd345.com/alumni 

Seaman	High	School	Alumni	Association	
Kathy	Johnson,	Secretary	
17215	BOWSER	DR.	
HOYT,	KS		66440	


